
February 20, 2024 

 

Dear Employer: 

 

You are invited to participate in the annual Career Fair event at Chadron State College.  Mark your 

calendar and plan to attend the Career Fair on Wednesday October 30,2024 in the CSC 

Student Center Ballroom from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. There is no charge to have a table at 

the fair. 

 

The CSC Career Fair is an opportunity to promote your business or agency or school district and to 

interact with outstanding students who could effectively meet your employment needs. The Career Fair 

is also an opportunity for you to assist undergraduate students who may be considering a career in your 

field. 

 

To register, complete and return the registration form linked on the website below this letter. If you have 

business associates who might be interested in attending; these materials may be duplicated. There is also 

an online registration form if you would prefer using it.   

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at (308) 432-6467 or dkennell@csc.edu. 

We look forward to hearing from you and meeting you on campus for this mutually beneficial 

event. Thank you for your interest in Chadron State College students. 

 

 

 
 

Deena Kennell 

Director 

Career and Academic Planning Services 

Chadron State College 

1000 Main Street 

(308) 432-6467 


